LMC Volleyball Opens Team Store

Written by Whitney Noble
Thursday, 23 August 2012 08:35

The Lees-McRae College volleyball program is pleased to announce the launch of their very
own team store, made available through BSN Sports. The store will be open through Tuesday,
September 4, with 10 percent of all

proceedings going directly to the Bobcat volleyball program. Lees-McRae is primed for another
strong women's volleyball season, returning eight letter-winners from last year's squad,
including 2011 Daktronics and AVCA NCAA Division Il all-Southeast Region selection Taylor
Clendenin (Statesville, N.C.). James Goodridge takes the reins of the women's program after
leading the Bobcat men's team for the last two seasons, hoping to build on the foundation
established over the past 14 years. To access the Bobcats' team store, fans go to
Imcbobcats.com and enter the access code "bobcatOWe".




